
Hello Year 4,  

It’s Mrs Rusby here! 

I’m sorry you can’t come into school right now, I am already missing seeing your big smiley faces and hearing all of your 

laughter. I hope you are all well and staying safe at home. I have got lots of work ready for your online learning, I hope you 

enjoy your activities and I can’t wait to see them each week.  

Guidance for parents on home learning. 

Home learning packs, which have additional resources in to use, are available at the school office; these are to support 

you throughout the half term. 

Maths: 

We are using the White Rose Maths scheme that we follow in school. On the home learning page of our school website 

you will find a weekly plan of the learning objectives to be covered throughout the week. Each day there will be a video 

delivering the lesson and explaining the mathematical concept. Alongside the video, there will be a worksheet attached to 

the home learning to complete.   

You will need to print the worksheets from the home learning section of the website. If you do not have access to a 

printer, do not worry, your child can simply complete the work on a piece of paper or their workbook that I included in the 

pack sent home. 

English: 

We are using the CLPE scheme that we follow in school. Each week will focus on a book or a page from the given book. 

You will need to look at the CLPE worksheets that are included in your pack, and that are also available to be downloaded 

from the home learning link on our school website. These are labelled in according weeks.  

The first plan to work from is, Week 1- Oliver and the Seawigs by Philip Reeve and Sarah McIntyre Each week there are 5 

sections; we have broken these down to be completed on different days.  

Monday – Explore it 

Tuesday – Illustrate it 

Wednesday – Talk about it  

Thursday – Imagine it  

Friday – Create it 

Throughout the weekly plan you will be asked to complete different questions and activities based on the extract. Record 
your responses in full sentences in your workbook or on a piece of paper.  
 
Foundation Subjects: 

Throughout the week there will also be different foundation subject lessons to complete.  

These will differ from week to week but throughout the term there will be a variety of:  

Science, Art, D&T, History, Geography, RE, PE and Computing.  

Planning for this will be attached to the home learning document.  

 

Please remember that you can log onto school360 at any time at home, as well as times tables rockstars.  If your child 

needs their passwords please email me on the address below and I will send you the details.  A further website which will 

consolidate your times table knowledge is: https://www.transum.org/Software/Tablesmaster/ Try to get Mum or Dad to 

test you like I do in class (we focus on one times table, there are 10 questions and between each question they are only 

given 5 seconds to write down the answer before I say the next question).   

If you have any queries about any of the work, please do not hesitate to email me on: year4.ellington@school360.co.uk 

and I will help in any way that I can.  

Please submit completed work to my email year4.ellington@school360.co.uk  

I look forward to seeing all of your brilliant work. Stay safe and I will see you all very soon!  

Mrs Rusby 
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